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In an effort to save the historic 1860s stagecoach Trail, the
Northwestern Los Angeles -Resource Conservation District has
requested $290,000 of special district augmentation funding -
from the Los ~ngeles County Board of Supervisors. More than
$69 million has been allocated by the state for L.A. special
districts and the Chief Administrative Office has recommended
g£ funding for the RCDs request. His recommendations will be
considered after 9:30 am, Tuesday November 24 as agenda item # 13.

PLEASE TELEPHONE AND LEAVE MESSAGES TODAY WITH EACH MEMBER OF
THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS IN SUPPORT OF THE FUNDING REQUEST:

(toll-free) 786-8911

Mike Antonovich
Ed Edelman
Pete Schabarum
Kenneth Hahn
Deane Dana

Ext. 45555
Ext. 43333
Ext. 44111
Ext. 42222
Ext. 44444


